
Is Agricultural Research

In New Zealand

Worth While to You?

LJOPES and fears for agricultural research in New
■ ■ Zealand and suggestions on how to get all that can

be expected from research were covered by Dr J. F.

Filmer, Director of the Animal Research Division of the

Department of Agriculture, in opening the 12th Ruakura

Farmers' Conference Week at Hamilton last month.

Appointed Director of the Division when it was formed

in I 939, Dr Filmer is to retire later this year. His address,
an adaptation of which follows, reflects his close

association with and interest in developments in agri-
cultural science and practice.

DR FILMER ASKS FARMERS:


